
 

 

4th October 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been another fun filled week at Rosherville with children taking part in a variety of 
learning, including learning about Rosh Hashanah in school today. This Festival marks the 
start of the Jewish New Year, and the children had an opportunity to taste apples with honey 
– Apples represent hope for fruitfulness and honey symbolises the desire for a sweet year.  

 
 
Breaking Ground Ceremony 
Last Thursday a group of children chosen by all of the staff at Rosherville took part in the 
Breaking Ground Ceremony at Cable Wharf.  We took this opportunity to bury a time capsule 
which every child had contributed to. 

 



 

 

We were also given a tree for the children to look after which will be planted at the Cable 
Wharf site when the school opens. 
 
Look out on the website for photographs of this historic occasion. 
 

 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Macmillan Coffee Afternoon. We raised a fantastic 
amount of £103.59 for this worthwhile charity. 
 
Term 1 Homework  
You may remember that we sent home a copy of the 50 things to do before you leave 
Rosherville, and asked you to work with your children on some of the experiences that you 
all found interesting and exciting.  Please ensure that any things that you have done are sent 
into school in the next two weeks, so that we can publish photos of these on the school 
website and we will give prizes for outstanding work and effort. 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 1 

Friday 18th October Wear Something Red Day in Support of  
Show Racism the Red Card 

Tuesday 22nd October Wear Something Pink Day in Support of B 
Breast Cancer Awareness  

Tuesday 22nd October  Harvest Service St Mark’s 9.30am  



 

 

 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 
 

 
Headteacher  
 

 
 


